
 

 

 
DATE: August 21, 2020 
 
TO:  BCMB Registrants  
 
RE:  Changes in Beverage Container Registration Process 
 
 
 
Effective immediately, the BCMB will require additional information from registrants for each 
beverage container registration. The additional information required is as follows:  
 

• Label composition  
• Method by which the label is affixed to the container  
• Specification document for the beverage container 

 
In collaboration with the Alberta Beverage Container Recycling Corporation (ABCRC), the BCMB is 
working to ensure that all components of registered beverage containers are recyclable, including 
the label and the method by which it is affixed.  
 
The online registration portal does not yet require this information to complete a registration, 
however the BCMB is actively working toward this portal update. Until the portal update is 
complete, the BCMB will send an email following submission of a beverage container registration 
requesting the additional information noted above. Please be advised that the BCMB cannot 
determine whether a beverage container can be registered and allowed into the Alberta Beverage 
Container System without the above information.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the BCMB Registrations Team: 
 
 https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/contact/ 
 
Thank you.  

https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/contact/

